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Pacific Yearly Meeting
June 17 - June 22, 2016
Walker Creek Ranch, Petaluma, California

We feel led to learn better how to pull away the veils that hide  
the Seed that God sows in our hearts, the veils of  our daily 
worries, of  our selfish wants, of  our self-recriminations, of  our 
wildest dreams, the countless veils that hide the Seed and Light 
of  Truth. And when we ask whether we will choose to help each 
other in this work, we have learned to answer, “I hope so.”
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Although we did feel Spirit working 
through us frequently during our time 
together, we also found ourselves stumbling 
over details in our business. We struggle 
to learn ways to speak truth with love, 
to navigate between the errors of  undue 
harshness and dishonest niceness.

Lifting the Veil


